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December 11, 2023 

 
Dear families of High School East and West students, 
 
We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you regarding an upcoming opportunity for our 
students and staff. Effective January 26, 2024, we will be implementing 5 early dismissal days in 
our calendar specifically for High School East and West students as reflected below.  
 

HS Early Dismissal Dates: 
- January 26th 
- February 23rd 
- March 22nd 
- April 26th 
- May 24th 

 
During these days, our staff will remain at the schools and utilize the time for professional 
development and academic planning.  The early dismissals will give our students much-needed 
time to "recharge" mentally and physically. 
 
Arrangements will be made for students involved in after-school athletics, clubs/activities, and 
special programming who remain at school during the early dismissal days.  The schools will send 
out frequent reminders, and we will update all documents and social media related to the changes. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s grade-
level administrator.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Dennis Perry     John Burns 

Dennis Perry, Principal     John Burns, Principal 
Cherry Hill HS East      Cherry Hill HS West  
 


